
At Yarra, your safety is our priority. 

We want all children and young people in  
our community to be safe, happy and thrive. 

No adult should behave in a way that makes you feel 
unsafe or afraid, including anyone your family, at school,  
the services and programs you attend, or anywhere else  

in the community.  

If you are feeling unsafe, tell an adult you trust, or speak to 
one of our staff members. This can be someone you already 

know, or anyone else who works or volunteers at Yarra.

We are here to help and  
will take your concerns seriously.

A Child Safe Yarra
Every child and young person has the right 
to be safe and feel safe at all times. 


